
The Big Cushion Push #dundeewestend

Next week, we’ll be highlighting a lot of the forthcoming West End Christmas
Fortnight events with Christmas Fortnight starting next Saturday – 26th
November.

In advance of that, we’d like to highlight this excellent initiative as part
of the fortnight, with thanks to Antonia Burnett who writes :

“I have an interior design business based in the West End of Dundee and I
have teamed up with another interior designer to organise a cushion sale to
raise money for Dundee & Angus Foodbank.  

We will hold the sale at Logie & St John’s (Cross) Church Hall on Saturday
10thDecember from 11am to 5pm.  We will be selling new cushions, second hand
cushions and also fabric remnants for people that might want to make their
own cushions. 

We have already been receiving donations from curtain makers and local
businesses but we are now putting out a call to the general public to ask for
donations of good quality second hand cushions.  The Fabric Mill Dundee has
kindly offered to act as a drop off point for donations.”

Please support this excellent initiative – you can read more at : 

www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100087173013302
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